Y VR
,7//7 {3(%’(

February 19, 2001

Arizona Aeropainting
Mr. Don Copeland
4710 N. Lear Drive
Eloy, Arizona 85231

Dear Don:

Two days have passed since I took delivery of my Bonanza at your facility
in Eloy. I have spent many hours going over the numerous details of your
paint job.

I can’t express how happy I am with the superb quality of your work. Your
attention to fine detail has produced the best aircraft paint job I've seen in
many years of examining paint jobs in my search for the “artist” to repaint
my Bonanza.

Your work has indeed produced a “show-bird” which I will display at
Oshkosh and other venues in the future.

Your work speaks for itself, but should inquiries ask for references, feel free
to share this letter or refer them to me. Iwill be glad to “Show off” your
work at Montgomery Field in San Diego.

You are truly a master of your craft and I am truly thankful for all you have
done for me.

Sincerely,

Al Boyce



